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MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC FORUM 

HELD ON 23 NOVEMBER 2022 

 

1. Opening 
 

The Public Forum commenced at 5.33pm. 

 
2. Presentations relating to listed Items on the Council Agenda 

 

The following presenters were heard: 

 Name Item no Item description For/Against 

1 Ben Gleeson 

Via Zoom 

9.10 Establishment of s355 Committee for 
Braidwood Common 

For 

2 Annie Duke 

Via Zoom 

9.10 Establishment of s355 Committee for 
Braidwood Common 

For 

3 John Stahel 9.1 Development Application DA.2022.1184 - 
Alterations and Additions to Braidwood 
Heritage Museum - 186 Wallace Street, 
Braidwood 

For 

4 Peter Smith 9.1 Development Application DA.2022.1184 - 
Alterations and Additions to Braidwood 
Heritage Museum - 186 Wallace Street, 
Braidwood 

For  

5 Paul Walshe 9.2 Development Application DA.2022.1121 - 
Respite Care Centre - 16 Agnes Avenue, 
Crestwood 

For 

6 Kylie Coe 9.4 South Jerrabomberra Planning Proposal PP-
2022-2258 - Rezoning of Rural Land to 
Residential Land - Result of Public 
Consultation and Agency Consultation 

For 

 
The following written presentations were received: 

 Name Item no Item description For/Against 

1 Cherie Enders  9.18 Financial Sustainability Options and Revised 
Long Term Financial Plan 

For 
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3. Petitions 
 

There were no petitions submitted. 

 
4. ‘Questions on Notice’ from the Public 

Responses to the following ‘Questions on Notice’ received up to Wednesday 16 November 2022 
were provided and tabled at the meeting (see attached for responses): 

Nos   Received from In relation to: 

1-4 Save Bungendore Park Inc Bungendore Education Precinct 

 
5. Presentations by Invitation from the General Manager 

 

There were no presentations. 

 
6. Closure 

 

As there were no further matters, the Public Forum closed at 5.52pm. 



 
 

ATTACHMENT TO MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC FORUM 
HELD ON 23 November 2022 

 
 

‘Questions on Notice’ from the Public 
 

Responses to the following ‘Questions on Notice’ received up to Wednesday 16 November 2022 
were provided and tabled at the meeting. 

 
Questions submitted by: Save Bungendore Park Inc 
 
We refer to the Member for Monaro's press release of 20 October 2022 (available 
at https://www.nicholeoverall.com.au/media-releases/more-car-parking-for-bungendore-
education-precinct/).  Could you please advise:  

 
1. Has Council been party to any discussions with the Member for Monaro and/or School 

Infrastructure NSW in relation to the parking referred to in the press release?  
 
Council staff were briefed by School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW)/Department of Education 
(DoE) on Wednesday 16 November 2022, where they presented a revised parking plan for the 
proposed high school. The parking is within the school grounds and along Turallo Terrace.   
 
Council was also presented with draft responses to the other traffic issues raised by Council in 
their objection submitted to the amended plans and first Response to Submissions Report. 
 

2. If so, when did those discussions occur and what was the nature and outcome of those 
discussions?  
 
This meeting was held online on Wednesday 16 November 2022, there was no outcome of the 
meeting. 
 

3. Is Council aware of any details of the proposed parking referred to in the media release? If so:  
(a) Where is it proposed to be located and how will it be accessed?  
(b) How many spaces are proposed?  
(c) When will it be constructed?  
(d) What consultation has been undertaken with surrounding landowners or 

occupants?  
(e) How will the site and the parking be procured?  
(f) What planning or other approvals will be required?  
(g) Does Council support this proposal?  
(h) What consultation does Council propose to undertake in relation to this 

proposal?  
(i) Has any traffic or other safety assessment been undertaken?  

 
The Department of Education (DoE) are the owners of this project and Council is not the 
determining authority.     
 
It is recommended these questions are referred to the DoE.  Council understands that DoE will be 
finalising the amended design including the final parking arrangements in response to the feedback 
and submissions made, which will be included in the next Response to Submissions Report.   
 
The DoE are aware of Council’s objections regarding the parking for the proposed high school. 
 

https://www.nicholeoverall.com.au/media-releases/more-car-parking-for-bungendore-education-precinct/
https://www.nicholeoverall.com.au/media-releases/more-car-parking-for-bungendore-education-precinct/


4. Are there any matters relevant to the questions above which Council considers it is 
unable to disclose at present? If so:  
 

(a) Why is Council unable to disclose those matters? 
(b) If Council is doing so at the request of a third party, who is that third party and 

what legal basis does it have for making that request?  
(c) When will that information be released?"  

 
Whilst Council have viewed these plans, they are not a Council document.  Council has not been 
asked to not disclose the plans.  However, on the basis they may change, the General Manager 
has decided that Council is not in a position to share them.   
 
We understand that the plans will be published on the Department of Planning SSDA website 
when the Response to Submissions Report is submitted.  Council will ensure the community are 
aware of this when it is available. 


